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Subject:	
  [DIDP]	
  [DIDP]	
  Document	
  and	
  Informa6on	
  request	
  
Date:	
  Wednesday,	
  December	
  1,	
  2010	
  1:00	
  PM	
  
From:	
  Iliya	
  Bazlyankov	
  <iliya.bazlyankov@uninet.bg>	
  
To:	
  "didp@icann.org"	
  <didp@icann.org>	
  
	
  
Dear ICANN staff,!
!
I`m writing this letter on behalf of Association UNINET - a Bulgarian  !
association of domain registrars, IT service companies and VOIP  !
providers, which has been promoting the use of IDN in Bulgaria since  !
2007.!
!
In May 2010, the Bulgarian IDN ccTLD application in the Fast Track  !
Process was rejected by the DNS Stability panel. Many people have  !
criticized the lack of transparency and appeal options in this  !
process, but after the ongoing public comment period we hope that it  !
would be amended by the ICANN Board and the Bulgarian government (as a  !
requester) will have the chance to apply for a re-evaluation of the  !
proposed string.!
!
Therefore I request the following information, connected with the  !
Bulgarian IDN ccTLD Fast Track application:!
!
1. The DNS Stability panel working criteria (or parts of it) that were  !
applied to evaluate and subsequently reject the Bulgarian application.!
2. The decision of the DNS Stability panel, used to reject the  !
Bulgarian application.!
!
We will need the requested information to be able to participate  !
adequately in the possible re-evaluation request, that would be  !
submitted if the IDN ccTLD Fast Track Process is amended as a result  !
of the received public comments.!
!
-- !
Kind regards,!
Iliya Bazlyankov!
!
Chairman of Association UNINET!
!
http://www.uninet.bg!
iliya.bazlyankov@uninet.bg!
!
Phone: +359 2 416 34 88, +359 2 492 3881!
Mobile: +359 87 903 76 15!
Fax: +359 2 80 43 111!
!
!
!


